

Hall Lane, Willington, Crook, Co. Durham, DL15 0QF Tel: 01388 746 396 Fax: 01388 746 782 Email: admin@parkside.org.uk www.parkside.org.uk

September 2017

Year 11 Post 16 Parents Evening

Dear Parent / Carer,

As I am sure you will be aware, this is a very important year for your child both in terms of exams and in either securing a job, apprenticeship or further education place for September 2018.

I would therefore like to invite you to a Post 16 Parents' Evening on **Tuesday 26th September 2017** in the Lecture Theatre at **6.00pm**. At this event Mr Roe will give a short presentation about how as a parent you can best support your child through the choices they have to make this school year. There will also be an opportunity for you to speak to most of our Post 16 colleges/sixth form providers and some employers after the talk, as they have agreed to send a representative to hand out information and answer any questions you may have.

The aim of the Post 16 Parents' Evening is to give you information that will help you successfully support your child through their transition from Parkside to their Higher Education or employment choice.

I am sure you will agree this is a fantastic opportunity to gather some invaluable information on Post 16 choices and I look forward to seeing you on the evening of the 26th.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. P. Davies
Year 11 Leader















